UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON. D C 20855

July 17, 1985

MEMORANDUM FOR: Chairman Palladino
Commissioner Roberts
Commissioner Asselstine
Commissioner Bernthal

. Co«'vtssioner Zech
FROM: &ar\ on Kammerer, Director

WS 4}~foite'of Congressional Affairs

SUBJECT: RESPONSES TO CONGRESSIONAL STAFF QUESTIONS

ON THE SEQUOYAK NUCLEAR PLANT

Attached is a memorandum concerning the Commission's May 10,

1985 response to Rep. Udall conc.rning qualification of pressure

transmitters at the Sequoyah nulcear plant. The memorandum, with

attachments, has been forwarded to the Interior Committee Staff,

Attachment:
7/15/85 Memo from T, Rehm
to C. Kammerer
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